
Alert: Adjustment to Express Checkout 

Functionality 

Dear Valued Customer, 

We are writing to inform you about an important adjustment to our Express Checkout 

functionality that will take effect on [Effective Date]. This change aims to enhance your 

shopping experience and streamline your checkout process. 

What's New: 

• Improved speed and efficiency during checkout 

• New payment options for added convenience 

• Enhanced security measures to protect your information 

Please note that these adjustments are made to better serve you and provide a seamless shopping 

experience. If you have any questions or feedback regarding these changes, feel free to contact 

our customer support team. 

Thank you for choosing us! 

Best regards, 

[Your Company Name] 

[Contact Information] 


